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Telephone 815/458-2801

February 28, 1995

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: Document Control Desk

Subject: Braidwood Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2
Response to Notice of Violation
Inspection Report Nos. 50-456/94023; 457/94023
NRC Docket Numbers 50-456 and 50-457

References: R. J. Caniano letter to K. Kaup dated
January 18, 1995, transmitting
NRC Inspection Report
50-456/94023; 50-457/94023

Enclosed is Commonwealth Edison Company's (ComEd) response
to the Notice of Violation (NOV) which was transmitted with the
letter and Inspection Report identified in the reference above.
The NOV cited two Severity Level IV viclations requiring a
written response. The referenced letter also requested a
discussion of the bases for development of our allowed response
time as well as a justification of our ability to interpose
responders within the allowed response time. ComEd's response is
provided in the attachments.

If your staff has any aqi'estions or comments concerning
this letter, please refer them t¢ Rarry McCue, Braidwood Support
Services Director, at (815)458-2801, extension 2214.
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Karl L. ;jup
' S8ite Vice President
ADOCK oggggss‘ Braidwood Station
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Attachments

o . Martin, NRC Regional Administrator - RIII
. Assa, Project Manager - NRR

. Du Pont, Senior Resident Inspector

. Strahm, Vice Presxdent PWR Operatlons
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